
 Sugar Pine Dam and Reservoir 
 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In November 2003, the Sugar Pine Dam, water rights, transmission 
system, regulating reservoir, and water treatment plant were pur-
chased by the Foresthill Public Utility District. The Foresthill com-
munity was actively involved in numerous town meetings during the 
purchase process. Despite interest from another agency, Foresthill 
successfully secured the deal. By taking over the dam, the district 
avoided paying another agency for water, as it had done for many 
years in the past. Foresthill has been able to save money due to the 
purchase over twenty years ago. This move could be seen as an insur-
ance policy to ensure that the community has control over its water 
supply, rather than relying on an external agency. 
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Reservoir Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 35.89” 
Average year +/- 49” 

 
Storage = 5,913 
Acre Feet 
 
Last Months Usage = 
219 Acre Feet 
 
Reservoir currently  
 85%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Wednesday,  

November 13th, 2024 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

 
1,145 FPUD Customers  have an  

Online Account to access information 

24/7, 365 days a year.  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
   Thank you to each and every Veteran who has proudly served our country!  
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Mill Creek  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mill Creek is Foresthill’s secondary and/or seasonal water source. This source provides a small but 
consistent flow of water during winter and spring. Mill Creek is only a seasonal source because it typi-
cally dries up in the mid-late summer months. Staff does routine maintenance around the Mill Creek 
Dam including brush clearing, cleaning, and making minor repairs to extend the life of the structure.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The office will be closed Thursday, November 28th and Friday November 29th for Thanksgiving.  
We will resume regular business hours on Monday December 2nd, 2024.  


